\¢ LGOVERNMENT HOLDINGS (PRIVATE) LIMITED J

URAAN

AR CORRIGENDUM No. 01

The submission date for “Supply of Misc. IT Equipment (ITB No. GHPL/IT/07/01-25)
and Renewal of Warranty and Support of Hardware and Software (GHPL/IT/08/01-
25)” which were published in newspapers on January 22, 2025 has been extended.
The bids will now be accepted on or before February 20, 2025 at 03:00pm and will be
opened on the same day at 03:30pm. All other terms and conditions of the bids will
remainthe same. PID(1)5341/24 i Floor Petioletm Hotss,

Ataturk Avenue, G-5/2, Islamabad.
PH: +92-51-9211236, Facsimiles: +92-51-9211249
Email: procurement@ghpl.com.pk

Dy General Manager (HR & Administration)

Government Holdings (Private) Limited




